
 

AJS Cir No. 15 /AY 2022-23/October                                                                               26-October-2022 
 

 
Subject: Schedule Guide on Friday, 28th October 2022  

 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School! 
 
Kindly be informed that the school will remain closed on Friday, 28th October 2022. Regular classes will 
resume on Monday, 31st October 2022 
 
School office timings on Friday is 8:00 AM to 11:30 AM 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
-  AJS Administration 


